


early January 2010, the College helped to dedicate a new Science and Technology Building on 

the St. Petersburg campus that will provide additional classroom and laboratory space for both 

the College of Marine Science and USF St. Petersburg College of Arts and Science.  This new 

building will also house some RI�WKH�&ROOHJH¶V�Hducation and community outreach programs to 

include a portion of the Oceanography Camp for Girls and select Science Teachers Training 

Workshops.  And it will be the site for the 2010 National Ocean Science Bowl Finals 

Competition that is being hosted by the College in late April. 

Following the example 
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